
 
 

 
Australian Sheep and Wool Show Bendigo 2018 

Bump-in 
  

A reminder of site rules for bump-in for the Sheep and Wool Show 2018 
All Site and Stall holders must be finished bump-in by no later than 10pm Thursday the 19th of July 

No vehicles are to be in the event space on event days  
 

 Ensure you have completed the Sheep and Wool Show safety induction 
 Please check in with the Event management team located in the Exhibition building PRIOR to 

set up  
 Speed limit on site is 10kph or less 
 Hazard lights or rotating beacon lights must be operating when moving vehicle.   
 Wear your compulsory high visibility vest during the Bump in & out period. 
 Keep a look out for pedestrians and other vehicles.   
 Give way to all pedestrians on site and obey all traffic attendant instructions whilst on site.   
 Wear your seatbelt when driving through the venue. 
 No vehicles are to be inside the Noble or Osborne Pavilions during bump-in or out    
 Do not block any access paths, or exit doors. 

 
 

With your help we will have a safe and speedy bump-in 


